Town of Osborn
Budget Meeting

Emery L. Jordan Community Building -
Tuesday, April 12 2022 - 6:00p.m.

Meeting Called to Order — 6:06 PM

Discussion regarding Union River Solid Waste trash pick-up. The rate is increasing 15%
with a 3 year contract.

Ray updated on paving project. Should have a quote from Rings Paving by 4/15/22.
Ray is waiting for a call back from the Dept of Conservation regarding pond roadway.
Dean gave us an updated price for windows/doors/PVC trim on community building.
Ray has ordered the lawn mower.

Darren updated gave an update regarding stocking Spectacle Pond with fish. Darren
spoke with Greg Burr who states that Fall Trout would be best, however, it would be 7
years before it gets stocked.

Discussion on Spectacle Pond future projects and ways to spend money and keep the
mill rate down. Ideas included concrete trash pad, $25K Scholarship fund, pond landing
parking area, update community kitchen/bathroom, flag pole, storage building repairs,
drainage on the south side, land acquisition, telecommunications.

Funding request from Downeast Community Partners is denied

Next Meeting April 26, 2022

Meeting adjourned at 7:33 pm

In attendance; Paul & Millie Caggiano, Dave Flannery, Darren Lord, Jon Osgood, Kim &
Dean Murphy, Gregg Bassett, Ray & Leslie Slaybaugh, and Christy Jordan-Rebar

Respectfully, Submitted;
Christy Jordan-Rebar / Town Clerk




